Jane Rasely

From: Linda Semlitz <linda.semlitz@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 8:28 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Bloedel

| am a big supporter of Bloedel and would like it to succeed. | am opposed to having regular charter buses on Agate loop
where | live. There are frequent walkers, bikers, baby strollers, children on the road and there are no sidewalks and low
visibility on Several roads. Additionally there car rollovers into the ditches that parallel our roads. There is simply no
room for a charter bus and a pedestrian. A compromise would be to limit charter buses to one day a week. It makes
more sense and is safer to enhance the role of Kitsap Transit. Charter buses could park in Rotary Park near Seabold and
transfer riders to experienced Kitsap Transit buses and avoid further congestion at Agatewood and 305. Making a left
out of Agatewood heading toward the ferry is already a risky proposition and there has been a recent traffic fatality near
our neighborhood.

Linda Semlitz Gilbert

Sent from my iPhone



